THE GREAT SOUTHERN WARBIRD FLY-IN


Nov 15-17, 2019 at Lakeland FL (KLAL) Warbird Building on the SUN 'n FUN Grounds
 
Brought back by popular demand, we will be having the Great Southern Warbird Fly-in again this year.

You may get this email multiple times because you are on a number of my different mailing lists.  If so, I apologize.
 
The purpose is to bring different Warbird groups together, have fun, and to raise money for the Veteran’s Airlift Command.
 
We will be having aviation photographers as a part of the program again this year and are asking all interested and willing to have a photographer in your back seat to come earlier on Friday so the photographers can get in two days of flying and photographing.  This was a very successful part of the program last year and we want to make sure the attending photographers get plenty of activity.
 
We have sponsors again this year.  The cost of attending is:
1.  You get your own rooms we will announce host hotels.
2.  You pay for your own fuel. We will get a special fuel price
3.  Friday -    -personal briefings and flying (hopefully with photographers)
                        -pizza and/or subs at the Warbird Building with beer, soda and water
                        -shuttles to your hotels
      Saturday -breakfast provide by your hotel
                        -shuttles to the airport
                        -event briefing, personal flying and personal flying briefings
                        -camaraderie, fellowship, new friends, old friends, hangar flying
                        -grill out lunch
                        -more of the above
                        -catered dinner and entertainment on the SNF grounds
                        -shuttles to your hotels
      Sunday    - breakfast provided by your hotels
                        -shuttles to the airport
                        -fly home

We are going to try to keep an active website for the event and update it as necessary. Please visit it.  The address is warbirdflyin.com.

I am looking for early RSVPS to help with the planning.  I will send out more details later with host hotels etc.


I look forward to hearing from you all.

Zack

Jim "Zack" Olzacki 
President/Commander 
EAA Warbird Squadron 24 
and 
Director, Warbirds of America
www.floridawarbirds.org

